
Well, we have made it to the end of a busy Term! Thank you so much to our wonderful
community, staff and students for your support. 

The WPS News Team have just released Episode Three so be sure to check it out, please find
it on our FB page. 

Congratulations to the Wellington Eisteddfod Committee. Your time, effort and energy has
resulted in a very successful community event. Our students all enjoyed their time starring on
stage and performing in front of family and friends. The creative arts were a winner on these

days. 
Our great attendance numbers continue across the school. This Term started like the last

one! It has been great to see the boys out attending the girls in a number of weeks and our
Stage 3 students making a run for the best Year group toward the end. Our numbers remain

at or around 90% which during the winter months is amazing. 
On the sporting field our teams have continued to shine. Trips all over the local area have

seen our teams perform very well. All students have represented the school well in both team
and individual sports. I have had the pleasure of driving students to some of their games and

the behaviour on all trips has been excellent. 
We are getting lots of positive feedback from all of the support programs across the school.

Follow up on speech, hearing and wellbeing activities is making its way back to families.
Please contact the school if you have any concerns in this respect. 

Thanks for attending our parent and friends evening to discuss report feedback. We are
getting better at using Sentral to produce our reports, so I hope they arrived OK in an

electronic format. Any feedback is most welcome. 
Day One next term, the 21st July is a School Development Day. Children return to school on

Tuesday 22nd July. 
Thank you again for being an amazing school community and have a great break! 

Darryl Thompson 

Where every child is known, valued and cared for.
Wellington Public School

Darryl Thompson
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FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK



ELEANOR
REID

STUDENT OF THE

WEEK

Eleanor’s special talents
are her creativity and

skills in Art and Literacy.
 

Her kindness is what
makes her an awesome

friend.
If Eleanor could be

Principal she would have
a Pyjama Day!

Eleanor’s highlight this
year has been Wellbeing
Week. She is most proud
of all of the friends that
she has made here at

WPS.
If she could invent her

own holiday, it would be
to visit every country in

the world.

Favourites
 Place -The Classroom

Subject - Art
Family Recipe - Spaghetti

Book - Enola Holmes
Sports - Gymnastics

Student of the week



School News

Buzzie Winners
Saxon KR, Jax 5/6R, Oliver 5/6B, Charlee 5/6R, Maddison KP,

Baron Silver, Wilder 1W, Aubree 2T, Janiyah 1W, Armani
3/4L, Cooper 3/4MB

  Attendance Award: Tyali Rose
Teacher Award: Miss Thompson



Birthday
Buckets

Buy a Birthday Bucket from the WPS Canteen to
celebrate your child's birthday with their class.

Let the canteen staff know what your child would like
to fill their bucket with to share with their class. You

pay for the contents of the bucket and then the
bucket gets returned to the canteen.

Birthday Buckets are fun and hassle free.



MORE INFO: CONTACT Will Flynn at will.flynn@afl.com.au or 0419809569

Dubbo - Holiday Program
Thursday 10th July

9am-3pm
Cost: $55 per person

Dubbo - Holiday Program
Thursday 10th July

9am-3pm
Cost: $55 per person









Circle of Security®:
Tuesday Mornings 10am-12pm 

Starting 29th July 2025 & running for
8 weeks until 16th September 2025

Online parenting groups are for parents & carers
who would like to:

Understand their child’s emotional world by
learning to read their emotional needs
Support their child’s ability to successfully
manage emotions
Improve communication and strengthen the
bond with their child
Better understand their child’s behaviour and
learn new parenting approaches 

Next steps:
Our groups are free to join. If you are interested
please contact our team by Wed 2nd July 2025 (or as
soon as possible following).
 

Email community.recovery@royalfarwest.org.au 
or call (02) 8622 6808

Who is it for?
We are delivering TIK & CoS as part of our Community Recovery Service
which covers the following LGAs in NSW: Cabonne, 
Cootamundra-Gundagai, Dubbo, Forbes, Gunnedah, Snowy Valleys, 
Glen Ines, Severn and Snowy Monaro.

Where? 
Groups will take place online via Zoom. Access to stable internet,
a computer/device, and a private space will be required. 

When? 
Pending numbers, we usually offer a group each school term. 
For School Term 3, 2025 our groups will happen at the following times – please choose one: 

 

 

Tuning in to Kids®:
Wednesday Evenings 7:45pm-9:15pm

Starting 30th July 2025 & running for
6 weeks until 3rd September 2025

We are offering two programs: Circle of Security and Tuning in to Kids.
What is Circle of Security® ?
The Circle of Security (CoS) Parenting™ program is based on decades of research about how secure parent-
child relationships can be supported and strengthened. It is best suited for parents/carers of children aged 1-5
yrs although can be beneficial for all parents/carers.
What is Tuning in to Kids® ?
Tuning in to Kids (TIK) is an evidenced based, emotion-focused parenting course that supports
Parents & carers to recognise, understand and manage their own and their children’s emotions. It is best
suited for parents/carers of children aged 3-12 yrs.

Funded by the Australian and NSW Government

Funded under the Disaster Ready Fund – an Australian
Government initiative. This program currently receives funding

from the Australian Government and the NSW Government.

Online Parenting Group

Community Recovery
Services

“Iamso incredibly
gratefulfor this course!

Icouldn’t be more
thankfulfor my learning
andthestrategies that
aremaking an amazing
difference with both my

boys” - Parent

mailto:community.recovery@royalfarwest.org.au
mailto:community.recovery@royalfarwest.org.au





